
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

P. O. BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

August 1, 19^6 

Kr, Paul Cooter 
Atwood & >*ia.lone 
Petrols tut Building 
.aosv-cll, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

In behalf of your client, John J. Redfern, Jr., we enclose two 
copies of Order* R-848 and R-S49 issued August 1, 1956, by the Oil 
Conservation Comission in Cases 1099 and 1100, respectively. These 
cases were heard on July 11th at Hobbs. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 
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